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Dear Parents and Families, 

The end of the school year is rapidly approaching.  Students are anticipating the 

summer ahead.  From May 1st to May 5th we will be recognizing our amazing 

staff during Staff Appreciation Week.  Our staff works hard each day to help our 

Hornets soar.  Please consider having your child write a letter of thanks to their 

teacher during Staff Appreciation Week.  It would certainly brighten their day. 

May is a busy month.  Our PTA sponsored Wet Field Day on Tuesday, May 

23rd.  This annual event is one that students look forward to each year.  We will, 

also, host our 5th grade graduation on Monday, May 22nd.  This evening brings 

about a variety of emotions as we wish 5th grade students well as they prepare 

for middle school. 

A big thanks to our tremendous business and community sponsors that have 

supported our school and students this year.  We are so fortunate to have such 

great partners. 

 

Chris Bosse 

Principal 

Welcome Back Hornets! 

 

Things to Know: 

• Breakfast is served 

from 8:50—9:10 

• School begins at 9:10 

• Dismissal  is 3:30 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Upward Bound @ 
9:30—11:30 

5/2 

FOCUS Graduation @ 5/2 

Middle School Orienta- 5/11 

Shaffer’s PK Gradua-
tion  @ 12:30  

5/12 

America’s Angels visita-

tion @ 10:00 am 

5/17 

VFW Awards @ 2:45 

p.m. 

5/17 

Stallman’s PK Gradua-

tion @ 2:00 PM 

5/19 

Grade 5 Rehearsal @ 

9:30 

5/22 

Grade 5 Celebration @ 

6:00 p.m.  Church of 

the Nazarene 

5/22 

Wet Field Day 5/23 

Early Dismissal @ 

12:30 

5/24—

5/25 

Report Cards Issued 5/25 

Students Last Day 5/25 
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A big thanks to our tremendous business and community sponsors that 
have supported our school and students this year.  We are so fortunate 
to have such great partners. 
 
The Calvary Church 
Mike Scott Plumbing 
Cattle Dog Roasters 
Citrus County Education Foundation 
Blessings in a Backpack 
Walmart of Inverness 
VFW Ladies Auxiliary 
The Elks Club 
The Rotary Club 
The Church of the Nazarene 
And the many generous anonymous donors 
 

SKYWARD FAMILY ACCESS 

Skyward Family Access allows par-

ents and guardians of Citrus County 

students to be part of the educational 

process by using state-of-the-art en-

cryption technology to provide a se-

cure Internet link, allowing parents 

and guardians the opportunity to 

monitor educational progress, view 

students information, and communi-

cate with teachers. 

New families will need to submit a 

Skyward Family Access form to 

school. 

Once the account is enabled, you will 

receive an email with your login and a 

link to obtain a password. 

Please contact our front office with 

any questions about Family Access. 

Community Business Partners 

Clinic Medications End of  Year Notice 

All student medications in the clinic need to be picked up by a parent or 

guardian no later than the last day of  school (Thursday, May 25, 

2017).  After this date, all remaining medications will be transported to Dis-

trict Student Services in the Lecanto Complex.  If  student medications are 

not picked up from District Student Services in Lecanto by Friday, June 2, 

2017 they will be disposed of. 

2015-16 School Financial Report 

Our 2015-2016 School Financial Report is now available.  It is a 

Legislative requirement that the Financial Report be provided as 

part of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) 

School Public Accountability Reports (SPARs).  This report can be 

accessed at the following website: 

http://www.citrus.k12.fl.us/news/171_SFR_2015-16.pdf 

We hope you find this information both helpful and informative.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 



Mathematical Practices – Standard 8 

Mathematically proficient students may notice if calculations are repeated more quickly and look for 

shortcuts while solving problems. They attend to details and they continually evaluate the reasonable-

ness of their intermediate results. While calculating a result, they are looking for and expressing regu-

larity in repeated reasoning. Not only do students use Mathematical Practice 8 to look for general 

methods, patterns, and shortcuts when calculations are repeated, but also, they need to be able to eval-

uate if their answer makes sense within the context of the problem. 

Tidwell’s mAth Tip  

 

 


